
From: St Pauls Church office@stpaulschurchnantucket.org
Subject: Parish Update

Date: June 26, 2021 at 6:18 PM
To: peter@vspbooks.com

Dear St. Paul’s Church Family,

  Like swallows returning to San Juan Capistrano, our snowbirds are back. Welcome
home! Summer has officially begun. With the pandemic mostly behind us, I am receiving
nearly daily requests to schedule or reschedule Baptisms, weddings, and (sadly) memorial
services. In my conversations with families planning these events, I am reminded of the
joy and refreshment that generations of people find on this special island. Even with all of
our community’s challenges and seasonal crowding, we are all so blessed to be here
together now.

  If you have returned recently, please note St. Paul’s new Sunday schedule of in-person
Morning Prayer & Eucharist at 8:00 in the Memorial Garden accompanied by birds and at
9:30 inside church accompanied by vocalists (which we will continue to broadcast). Please
see the details below and put your order in for the July 15th Summer unFair II - Lobster-
Palooza, a delicious fundraising effort organized by Sheila Daume to benefit our
expanding work in the community.
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Christine is away in Maine on vacation with her family this week, but Joe and I are around
if you need assistance or entry into the church or parish house. Until we figure out how to
secure our broadcasting equipment, we are not yet leaving the church open all day as we
do normally. As we readjust, an expanded parish event schedule will soon be forthcoming.

Blessings,
Max

ST. PAUL’S SUMMER unFAIR II—LOBSTER-PALOOZA!!
THURSDAY, JULY 15TH

 
For the second year we are hosting an “unFair”, to support the successful St. Paul’s meals
mission helping to alleviate islanders’ food insecurity. Plan a party on the beach or on your
deck with your friends and family!
 
·   One dinner with lobster, chowder, corn on the cob, potatoes, and brownies baked
by our Fellowship Committee and friends—$100.
·    Or a fried chicken dinner with chowder, fries, coleslaw, and a brownie—$50.
 



 
Pick up dinners in the St Paul’s parking lot on Fair Street, Thursday, July 15, 4:30-5:30pm 
 
The dinners will be packed in our blue food pantry bags, and you are invited to return the
bags to the parish house with items needed at the Nantucket Food Pantry.
 
To reserve your dinners, call or email Patsy Wright at
617-460-2006 or vintagepatsy@comcast.net,
or call or email Christine at the church office at 508-228-0916 or
office@stpaulschurchnantucket.org. The deadline for ordering is July 8th.
 
Payment may be made by check to St. Paul’s Church, write “lobster” in memo line, or by
credit card by visiting the St Paul’s website, www.stpaulschurchnantucket.org, click on the
“Donate Now” button at the top of the home page and fill out the secure payment form. 

The information to access our daily broadcast offerings is as follows:
 
Sunday Morning Prayer at 9:30am

via Facebook Live at St Paul's Church in Nantucket - Episcopal
or via Zoom at click here and then click on Join a Meeting and use the
ID code and then the Passcode when prompted with the meeting ID #
983 0366 8882 Passcode: 373740
to phone in 1-301-715-8592 code: 98303668882#

 
Thursday morning Bible study 11:30-12:30 via Facebook Live or Zoom (with
the meeting ID # 957 8383 4554 and Passcode 206515).
 
Joe Hammer’s Music Monday; Prayers from the Attic & Compline on
Wednesdays with Olly & me for Sweet Hour of Prayer via Facebook Live or
Zoom (with the meeting ID: 977 4392 2196 and Passcode 834439); all at
8:30pm on Facebook Live.

All of our Facebook offerings: are taped for later viewing and also available on
St. Paul's- Nantucket - YouTube

St. Paul's Church in Nantucket is on AmazonSmile
Log on to Amazon

Settings
Amazon Smile
Choose charity
St. Pauls' in Nantucket
Turn on notifications

Amazon will donate .05% of all Smile purchases to St. Paul's.

If you have questions please call either Patsy Wright at 617-460-2006
or Peter Barnes at 617-838-4662

A note about our new online giving portal: it is secure, and your personal
information will not be shared with any third party. As before, you may sign up
to make one-time donations or recurring ones. If you have been making
recurring pledge payments or gifts through our old website, please transfer
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recurring pledge payments or gifts through our old website, please transfer
your account information to our new one here:
https://stpaulschurchnantucket.org/give/.
If you have any questions about this transition, please contact our finance
office at finance@stpaulschurchnantucket.org. 

St. Paul’s Church in Nantucket (Episcopal)
Fifth Sunday after Pentecost – Sunday, June 27, 2021    
Morning Prayer Rite II & Eucharist
 
Officiant and Preacher: The Rev. Max Wolf Verger: Curtis Barnes
Deacon: The Rev. Susan Phillips Organist: Joe Hammer
Vocalists: Andrew Cromartie, Janet Lindgren, Ann Martindale,

Jackie McGrath, Ian Robertson
Flautist: Joseph Gioe
 
Prelude              Tendre Souvenir, Rêverie (Tender Memory)                        Joseph Gioe
                                                                                           Johannes Donjon (1839-1912)
 
Opening Sentences (BCP 78)                                                                                 
 
Hymn 525            The Church’s one foundation                               Aurelia

Confession of Sin and Absolution (BCP 79)
 
The Invitatory and Psalter (BCP 80)
 
Venite (BCP 82)

Psalm 30 (BCP 621) spoken
 
The Lessons
 
A Reading from  2 Corinthians 8:7-15
                                                                        
The Word of the Lord.
Thanks be to God.
 
Canticle21 A Song of Praise spoken

A Reading from the Gospel according to Mark                              The Rev. Susan Phillips
(Mark 5:21-43)
 
The Word of the Lord.
Thanks be to God.
 
Sermon                                                            The Rev. Max Wolf
 
Music Meditation       How Lovely Is Thy Dwelling Place Vocalists
                                    Music: Don Michael Dicie (b. 1941)                   Joseph Gioe, flute
How lovely is thy dwelling place, O Lord of hosts, to me! My thirsty soul desires and longs
within thy courts to be; my very heart and flesh cry out, O living God, for thee. Beside thine

altars, gracious Lord, the swallows find a nest; how happy they who dwell with thee and
praise thee without rest, and happy they whose hearts are set upon the pilgrim's quest.
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praise thee without rest, and happy they whose hearts are set upon the pilgrim's quest.
Goodness and mercy all my life shall surely follow me. And in God's house forevermore
my dwelling place shall be; and in God's house forevermore, my dwelling place shall be.

 
Announcements & Offertory
 
The Holy Communion
 
The Prayers (BCP 97)                                                                               
               
The Suffrages (BCP 98)         
 
The Collects (BCP 99)        

Hymn 493               O for a thousand tongues to sing                                             Azmon

General Thanksgiving (BCP 101)
 
Prayer of St. Chrysostom (BCP 102)                             
 
Blessing
 
Dismissal                                                                                                                               
            
Voluntary        

Today the flowers are given to the glory of God and in Loving Memory of
Blair Riggs Goddard and Franklin Montross III

and In celebration of the marriage of Kate Crosby Robinson & James Robert Wilson       
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